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     I am writing to express my concern and objections to the proposed change of use being
considered for Fowler Creek Guest Ranch. 
     This project is located in a quiet, rural location that is currently extremely under served by
county infrastructure. There is no water or sewer available for basic sanitation needs much less
fire suppression in an area rated (Red) for fire danger. In the event of a fire, the residents of
Granite Creek will be cut off and have no way out, as Forest Service Road 4517 is a dead end.
     The Fowler Creek Road, while county maintained was never intended to support the
amount and type of traffic that is being proposed. Forest Service Road 4517 is in
substandard condition as it is, being maintained by local residents, with much needed repairs
far in the rears.
     A project of this magnitude in this area will forever change the lives of everyone that lives
nearby. Thank you 
for your consideration. 
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